
MidAmerican Energy Company 
666 Grand Ave, Suite 500 
PO Box 657 
Des Moines, Iowa  50309 
Telephone: 515-252-6547 
Facsimile: 515-242-4398 
Katelyn.Lynch-Butcher@midamerican.com 
Katelyn M. Lynch-Butcher 
Attorney 

February 10, 2021 Via Electronic Filing 

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, SD 57501 

Re: Small Generator Facility Interconnection Report for 2020 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

MidAmerican Energy Company (“MidAmerican”) submits its Small Generator Facility 
Interconnections Report for 2020, as required pursuant to ARSD 20:10:36:63.   

In the attached report, MidAmerican identifies that no customers have interconnected generation 
with MidAmerican’s distribution system during the 2020 calendar year. One customer is pending 
interconnection after successful completion of a witness test.  

Questions about this submission can be directed to me at 515-252-6547 or by email at 
Katelyn.Lynch-Butcher@midamerican.com. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Katelyn M. Lynch-Butcher 

Katelyn M. Lynch-Butcher 
Attorney 

Attachment 



Queue # Size (kW)

Interconnection 

Payment

Application 

Completion Date

Interconnection 

Completion Date

884 3,600         $240,000 8/15/2018 *n/a

MidAmerican Energy Company

South Dakota - Annual Interconnection Report

Per ARSD 20:10:36:63 

*n/a :  Not Available. The small generator was installed and utility system 

upgrades completed in 2019.  The interconnection will be complete after a 

successful witness test.  Note: Queue number is based on a company-wide 

numbering system

Calendar Year: 2020
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